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Stabilisation 
 
With reference to announcement no. [08.24]  of 12 May 2009 regarding the completion of a 
rights issue, Bang & Olufsen a/s hereby announces that the stabilisation period has expired. 
Danske Markets (division of Danske Bank A/S) was the Lead Manager and the stabilisation 
agent in connection with the rights issue. 
  
The Lead Manager has informed the company that no stabilizing measures have been taken in 
Bang & Olufsen a/s’ shares within the stablisation period.  
 
 
 
Struer, 15 June 2009 
 
 
 
Jørgen Worning Karl Kristian Hvidt Nielsen 
Chairman President & CEO 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Karl Kristian Hvidt Nielsen, President & CEO, tel +45 9684 5000. 

 

 

 


